
 

 

Ordinance Committee 

 

10-31-2016 

Meeting started at 8:30 a.m. 

 

Members present - Debra Estep, Todd Talaski and Michelle Beltz 

Other Present – David Quinn, Troy Hartz, and Jamie Learman 

 

The committee reviewed the following ordinances: 

 

Fiber Optic buried in the right-of-way and other utilities.  The committee discussed 1080.03 and 

the fee of $500 and decided to take no action to change the ordinance at this time. 

 

Covering utility lines was also discussed.  The committee reviewed ordinance 1050.02 and felt 

that addressed the problem. 

 

Vending 856.05 was reviewed and it was recommended to Council to strike wording dealing with 

non-profits and make reductions and exemptions available to all.  Talaski and Beltz were in favor, 

with Estep against. 

 

All were in favor of adding wording to 696.02 (d) to give Council ability to authorize special 

approval of firework events. 

 

All were in favor of adding “clean-up” wording to 856.03 (5).  This was due to vendors at this 

year’s events washing grease and other things onto the sidewalks and streets.  

 

1062.04 - It was suggested to remove wording allowing the building admin. ability to issue a 

permit to dump garbage or rubbish in the river.  All were in favor of sending this change to 

Council. 

 

604.03 – Regarding alcohol on City property.  This was referred to the Police Committee. 

 

 

Adjourned at 9:30 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Admin. / Clerk                                                 Debra Estep, Chairperson 


